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Clee class have had a super half term. Our topic this term has been Spring and Spring celebrations. The children 
have been learning that we are all different and that it is ok to have different beliefs. The class visited the local 
Mosque to learn about Islam. They have also learnt about the Christian celebration of Easter and the Easter story. 
Friends from the church visited the school and we took part in an Easter story hunt! Linked to our Spring topic the 
class went on a school trip to Ray’s Farm. Here we saw baby farm animals and learnt how to care for baby animals. 

 
  

We had a lovely morning this week in Nursery. The   
children’s parents were able to come in for a very    
special Easter morning. The children and their adults 
had lots of activities to do from making bunny head-
bands to chocolate Easter nests. We were very lucky as 
we even had a very special visitor come and hide some 
eggs! The children had lots of fun and we hope the 
adults did too!  
 

Term Dates  
 

Easter Break– Monday 11th April– 
Friday 22nd April 
 
Back to school– Monday 25th April– 
Friday 27th May  
 
Bank Holiday– Monday 2nd May  
 
Half Term– Monday 30th May– Friday 
3rd June 
 
Term starts– Monday 6th June-Friday 
15th July 

 



 

 

 

Onny Class have enjoyed taking their learning outside 

this half term in our forest school sessions.  

 

 

 

Stokesay Primary School Phone No: 01588 672275 

 

 

 

 

This term we have been looking at the country China. We have been cooking and tasting Chinese food and writing 

instructions to make Spring rolls. We have enjoyed being outside at forest schools, playing games and learning 

about nature. Woolston were lucky enough to go on a P.E sports festival event at Church Stretton school and won 

a certificate for determination. The children thoroughly enjoyed our trip to West Midland Safari park and loved 

seeing the animals, especially the new exhibit the Red Panda and walking through the birds. The main  event 

though was going to the theme park and getting Mr O'Malley on the pirate ship.  

 

  

 

 
 

In DT this half term we have designed and made our own 
healthy wrap! We tasted lots of different fillings and had 
to choose the combinations we liked the most. We had 
to make sure we had picked foods from the different 
food groups to ensure the wrap was healthy. 
 They were delicious! 
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We have been working extremally hard in Callow class ready for our end of term assessments and the year 6 
SATs. It was lovely to see lots of parents in for parents evening, if you needed to book an extra parents evening 
for any reason, please don't hesitate to ask.  
In lessons, we have been finishing off our disaster topic and the children made some informative leaflets. We 
have been working scientifically conducting lots of experiments. The children had a lot of fun designing a case to 
product an egg from dropping.  

 

In Norton class, we have been finishing off our food around the world topic and had great fun tasting lots of 
different food from around the world, including Sushi, Olives, and Indian sweets. In science, we also planned 
our own experiment where we had an egg and we had to design a container that would protect our egg when 
it was dropped from three metres. We only had a budget of £20 to buy our materials ( not all the eggs        
survived). 
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World Book Day and Easter Parade Celebrations 


